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Photo and Video Disclaimer (Policy) 

 

The Arizona Municipal Clerks Association (AMCA) reserves the right to use any 
photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by AMCA, without the expressed written 
permission of those included within the photograph/video. AMCA may use the photograph/video 
in publications or other media material produced, used or contracted by AMCA including but 
not limited to: brochures, invitations, books, newsletters, magazines, websites, and social media 
sites.  You will not be entitled to any compensation for AMCA’s use of your name or image. 

A person attending an AMCA event who does not wish to have their image recorded for 
distribution should make their wishes known to the League of Arizona Cities and Towns at least 
twenty-four hours before the event by emailing amcainfo@azleague.org.  

By participating in an AMCA event or by failing to notify AMCA, in writing, your desire to not 
have your photograph/video used by AMCA, you are agreeing to release, defend, hold harmless 
and indemnify AMCA, its successors, assigns and licensees from any and all claims involving the 
use of your picture or likeness.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 
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